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Comment - I cannot understand why any state government interested in the welfare of its citizens would fail to 
expand Medicaid. A number of working people cannot afford insurance even under the Affordable Care Act, but do 
not presently qualify for Medicaid. Expanding Medicaid would help them greatly and would financially benefit Virginia 
by growing our state's economy.
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